
Edcgov.us Mail- Fwd: Fw: AT & T Towers11712015

Fwd: Fw: AT & T Towers

Planning Unknown <planning@edcgov.us>
To: Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Please see email

~c.. \\~\\~$,
Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Wed, Jan 7,2015 at 2:21 PM

Thanks, Debbie
-- Forwarded message ---
From: Lou Pierini <pierini1@pacbell.net>
Date: Wed, Jan 7, 2015 at 1:36 PM
Subject: Fw: AT & T Towers
To: "planning@edcgov.us" <planning@edcgov.us>

On Wednesday, January 7, 2015 1:20 PM, Lou Pierini <pierini1@pacbell.net> wrote:
To Char Tim and Joe, Letter from Nancy Kerry city manager of South Lake Tahoe

regarding cell tower on Skyline Dr.

On Wednesday, January 7,2015 1:10 PM, Nancy Kerry <nkerry@cityofslt.us> wrote:

Hi Lou, regarding your call as to whether the City has any interest in replacing the AT &T
towers, I have not had anyone approach the City about that issue, nor has anyone
mentioned it to me. Further, the City has not taken any initiative to replace the towers.

Nancy Kerry, MPA
City Manager, City of South Lake Tahoe
Executive Director, Successor Agency of the STRA
Cell #: 530-307-3237

City of South Lake Tahoe
1901 Airport Road,
South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150
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